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You have excellence on the inside. Itôs who 
you are. Now to do your part.  
Bring out excellence! 

-Joel Osteen 

June 2nd   Full School Mass 
   Please be at school by   
   8.45am. 
 
June 5th   Queens Birthday 
   No School  
 
June 6th   Values Assembly  
   Led by Room 12. 
 
June 6ð9th   Cycle Safe 
 
June 9th  Full School Assembly 
   2.30pm held in the  
   Creative Space.  
   Led by Room 10 
 
June 12th  Values Assembly  
   Led by Room 1 
 
June 12-14th  Science Alive Visit 
 
June 16th  Full School Mass 
   Please be at school  
   by 8.45am. 
 
 
 

Mission statement: We are a Catholic School that is Christ centered and lives Mercy values.  
Our mission is to nurture faith, to grow community, and to achieve excellence. 

24hr School Phone Line  
A reminder to all  

parents: please ring the 
school office & leave us 
a message when your 
child is away sick. 
Ph:348 7790 

Value for the Term 2: Excellence. This is about trying your 

very best in everything that you do, regardless of whether it 
is new and hard, or familiar and easyðyou give it 100%  
effort every time. 

School Diary  

For information of whatôs going on in the school head to our website and click on the 
news tab at the top of the page.  

Whatõs Happening This Week  

Greetings 

 
Welcome to June 1 and officially winter. It is hard to believe that the 

shortest day is only 20 days away. 
 

As a result of our growing roll the Board of Trustees have agreed to 

open a new classroom at the beginning of Term 3. We will not be fully 
funded for this but in the best interest of the childrenôs learning it was 

agreed that this was the best option. This teacher therefore will be 
partially funded by the Board. There are currently 21 New Entrant chil-

dren in Room 10. And this will grow to 25 by the end of the term. 
There are another 12 known New Entrants to come in Terms 3 and 4. 

Room 11 is being refurbished to be utilised as a classroom from the 

Boardôs funds. This means that it is likely that only 5 children will need 
to be moved from Room 10 to Room 9 and no other rooms affected. 

Mrs Stack will continue in Room 10 and a new teacher appointed for 
Room 11. 

 

Thank you for the support many of you gave by attending the Parish/
School Mass last Sunday. It was great to see such a full church. 

 
From the New Zealand Community Charitable Trust we have  

received $1500.00 of funding for new netball uniforms and $1700.00 
for sports equipment.  

 

There is a School Disco on Friday June 9. 
 

I hope that you all have a most enjoyable Queenôs Birthday  
Weekend. Remember no school on Monday. 

 

Best wishes 
Denis 
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Prayer Packs  

This weekôs prayer packs go to  
Hugo, Sophia, Chilli, Sias, Shelby, 

Melanie, Chontelle and Toby.  
Please remember to bring these back 

on Friday. 

Principalõs Award 

Principals award goes to Saoirse for always living 
out the Mercy Values, being a positive leader 
and role model. Saoirse willingly takes on her 
leadership roles without any fuss or expecting 

any fanfare. She has a can do attitude and gets 
stuck in to get the task done. She is most  

encouraging and supportive of others. She is a 
student we are very proud of.  

A Warm Welcome  to ...  

A very warm welcome to Xavier who has joined us in Room 4. Ryan and 
Isaac who have Joined us in Room 10. We hope you  

enjoy your time here at OLV. 


